
CAMPAIGN

October is domestic violence awareness month. Come learn about the NO 
MORE campaign and how you can help. Take a photo with the NO MORE 

sign to support this initiative. Bring a friend!

Also learn more about the Silent Witnesses that are displayed across campus.

For more information, contact Geari Viney or Alex Stoklosa at ax3119@wayne.edu or 313.577.8545

Thursday, October 5, 2017   .  11am - 2pm
Gullen Mall (under the flag poles)
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